## NOTICE

- IN AN EFFORT TO LIMIT THE SPREAD OF COVID-19 (CORONAVIRUS) WE ARE TAKING PRECAUTIONARY MEASURES TO PROTECT THE HEALTH AND SAFETY OF OUR EMPLOYEES.
  OUR OFFICE WILL, THEREFORE, BE TEMPORARILY CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC. THIS MEANS ...
- NO IN-PERSON MEETINGS ARE PERMITTED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.
- ONLY SCHEDULED DELIVERIES WILL BE PERMITTED.

MANY ISSUES, NORMALLY HANDLED IN PERSON, CAN ALSO BE HANDLED OVER THE TELEPHONE OR ONLINE. PLEASE FEEL FREE TO CONTACT OUR OFFICE FOR GUIDANCE AT (330) 297-3598.

WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE THIS MAY CAUSE AND HOPE TO BE BACK TO OUR NORMAL ROUTINE IN THE NOT TOO DISTANT FUTURE. WE APPRECIATE YOUR UNDERSTANDING DURING THIS CHALLENGING TIME.

FEEL FREE TO VISIT OUR WEBSITE - (<a href="https://www.co.portage.oh.us/engineer/taxmap">https://www.co.portage.oh.us/engineer/taxmap</a>)FOR UPDATES.